
Hon. David Kilgour:  (613) 747 7854, dwkilgour@gmail.com.
http://www.david-kilgour.com/bio.htm

Hon. David Kilgour was a long-standing Member of Canadian Parliament, 
former Secretary of State (Asian Pacific), former chairman for Human 
Rights Committee, he was a senior agent of the Attorney General and a 
constitutional advisor to the Government of Alberta 1972-79, and Crown 
Attorney for Dauphin Judicial District (Manitoba) 1971-72.

As a long-standing Member of Parliament, David Kilgour has been the 
Chairman for the Human Rights Subcommittee of the House of Commons of 
Canada, and a former Secretary of State of the Government of Canada for 
the Asia Pacific region. 

Before he became a Parliamentarian, he was a Crown prosecutor.
Hon. David Kilgour has been concerned about human rights in China and 
contributed in a lot of ways in his position to advance the cause. He 
was also Co-Chair of the Parliamentary Friends of Tibet until January 
2006.

Since April 2006, Mr. David Kilgour and Mr. David Matas embarked an 
independent investigation that Falun Gong practitioners are victims of 
live organ harvesting throughout China. The allegation is that organ 
harvesting is inflicted on unwilling Falun Gong practitioners at a wide 
variety of locations, pursuant to a systematic policy, in large numbers.

Mr. David Matas.
tel: 204-944-1831; fax: 204-942-1494; e-mail: <dmatas@mts.net>.
http://www.cba.org/cba/annualmeeting/2005bios/matas.aspx

Born in Winnipeg, Manitoba, 29 August 1943; son of Harry and Esther 
(Steiman) Matas; home address: 1146 Mulvey Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba, 
R3M 1J5; office address: 602-225 Vaughan Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, 
R3C 1T7; 

Mr. David Matas has been a renowned international human rights lawyer, 
a senior Legal Counsel of Amnesty International Canada. Mr. Matas was 
special assistant to the Solicitor Geenral of Canada back in 1971-72. 
He was an observer of many courts and an observer of elections in many 
counties and states. He has been working on Human rights issue on China, 
including the Falun Gong issue, for the past few years and is very 
familiar on this subject.

Kilgour-Matas Team interviewed victims and witnesses and did extensive 
research on the subject and their report on this subject is to come out 
on July 6th , 2006. The Kilgour-Matas team is by far the only one 
independent team that has seriously looked into such  serious matter 
and their spear-headed efforts hope to bring more attention and further 
investigation. 
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